## Photography & Social Media Permission Form

## Dear Parents/Guardians

While your child is at school or attending a school-sponsored event, he/she may be photographed by members of the school's staff, by parents or by news media, etc. This may occur during school activities, flied trips, classroom activities, etc. Photos may be used for internal use, like bulletin boards and the school yearbook, or for news releases, school brochures, etc. Photos may also be used on our School website and Facebook page.

If you object to the photographing of your child please complete the form and return it to the school. If you do object, every effort will be made to prevent your child from being photographed. Please note that your objection will not prevent the school from photographing your child for internal school photographs or for inclusion in the school's yearbook.

We would be happy to answer any questions/concerns you may have. Please call or email the school office: 760-375-4713 or <a href="mailto:school@parishofsaintann.org">school@parishofsaintann.org</a>

Please list <u>All</u> children enrolled at Saint Ann School. By checking yes, you give permission for your child to be photographed during school activities and have their photos used for public relations material, posted on Saint Ann School's website and/or the School's Facebook page.

Student Name	Grade	Permission to use photo for school's public materials		Permission to post photo on school website		Permission to post photo on school's <u>Private</u> Facebook Page		Permission to post photo on school's <b>public</b> Facebook Page	
		yes	no	yes	no	yes	no	yes	no
		yes	no	yes	no	yes	no	yes	no
		yes	no	yes	no	yes	no	yes	no
		yes	no	yes	no	yes	no	yes	no
		yes	no	yes	no	yes	no	yes	no
		yes	no	yes	no	yes	no	yes	no

Parent/Guardian Signature:	Date:
i ai ciit/ duai ulali sigliatul c.	Date.